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              9th March 2021 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

It was wonderful to welcome everyone back yesterday; it was lovely to feel a buzz around the school once again 

and see how excited the children were to return. They have fallen remarkably quickly, back into the routines we 

established in the Autumn term and are washing their hands and maintaining their distance very well. 

 

Wacky Wednesday 

Tomorrow is our first whole school Wacky Wednesday; anything goes in terms of clothes and hair styles, the 

wackier the better, remembering the children will need to change for P.E and play outside all day too!  

Wacky Wednesday is intended to lift the spirits a little, and can be a small wacky gesture, such as wearing odd 

socks or coloured hair to make each other smile. It also doesn’t need to cost any money, I encourage you to allow 

your child to use their imagination to plan their wackiness themselves. 

 

COVID-19 Guidelines 

I am sure you join me in welcoming the news that COVID infection rates seem to be falling, not only in our local 

area but also nationally. I sincerely hope this continues so that we can keep the school open for everyone. You 

can support this endeavour by continuing to follow the national restrictions still in place, including; not mixing or 

gathering with other families outside of the school. 

 

Hot Lunches 

The children continue to be provided with a hot lunch every day. A gentle reminder that we are not able to 

accommodate switching between hot dinner and packed lunch on an adhoc basis. If your child would prefer to 

bring a packed lunch then they must do so every day, it is not possible to have hot lunch, for example just on 

Fridays. The menu remains unchanged since before Christmas and can be found on the school website. 

 

2021-2022 Term Dates 

Attached to this letter you will find the term dates for September 2021-July 2022. These can also be found on our 

website along with the current years term dates. 

 

 

Kind regards 

 

Miss K Aldred 

 

 

 



         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Autumn 2021 – Summer 2022 

 
 
 
AUTUMN TERM 2021 
 
Wednesday 1st September School closed for INSET 
Thursday  2nd September School re-opens  
October 25th – 29th October Half term holiday 
Monday 1st November School closed for INSET 
Tuesday 2nd November School re-opens  
Friday 17th December School closes  
 
 
 
SPRING TERM 2022 
 
Tuesday  4th January School closed for INSET 
Wednesday 5th January School re-opens  
February 14th – 18th  Half term holiday 
Monday 21st February School re-opens  
Friday 1st April School closes  
 
 
 
SUMMER TERM 2022 
 
Tuesday  19th April School closed for INSET 
Wednesday 20th April School re-opens  
Monday 2nd May May Day Bank Holiday 
May/June 30th –3rd June  Half term holiday 
Monday  6th June School closed for INSET 
Tuesday 7th June School re-opens  
Friday         22nd July                   School closes 


